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Comments: I appreciate a great deal of thought and work has gone into the proposal to modernize forests and

update the NW Forest Plan. I'm sure there are many good intentions, including preventing wildfires that burn out

of control in the "wrong" places as well as including tribal input. I wholeheartedly endorse tribal participation in

healthy forest management! However, I am deeply troubled by the logging of trees 80-120 years old as these are

the very trees needed for a maturing forest which provides carbon sinks in this climate-changing world as well as

healthy eco-systems.  I am very concerned that this is a "wedge in the door" that will evolve into swaths of

overcutting, resulting in habitat destruction, erosion, loss of salmon, more fire problems rather than less, and loss

of loved natural areas that are irreplaceable  for their beauty and benefit for mental/emotional health for visitors.

Relying on board feet for basic funding for communities and education is no longer a viable economic strategy,

as it insists on destroying remnants of the American forests, with long-term consequences.  We must move out of

that mentality into a different way to provide employment and good schools. Continuing to cut these forests only

prolongs the requirement to shift to a much more sustainable mechanism for supporting people and children, and

leaves, in its wake, incalculable costs to the environment and future generations.  We must not be short-sighted

but instead find ways to protect our forests AND support the human community. While a tall order, it is a

necessary one.  Therefore, to  be clear. YES to tribal involvement!  NO to increased logging. Thank you.


